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January 13, 2020 

 

Welcome to a new decade! Hopefully everyone had a good holiday season and 

started the year in good health. We are looking forward to a year of comradery, 

friendship and British cars. If you hear of any events that we could participate in as a 

club, be sure to bring them to the club meeting or send them to me for inclusion in 

this newsletter. 

 

Meetings will continue to be held at: 

Red Robin 

6636 E. Lloyd Expy,  

Evansville, Indiana 
The meeting will be held at 7:00 to the left as you 

enter in the room behind the bar area. Plan to 

arrive any time after 5:30 in order to have dinner 

and social time before the meeting begins.  
 

Minutes: 
 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin in 

Evansville and was opened by Clay 

Robinson, with 22 attendees. 

• Ray Hanes won the $30 half-pot and the club 

received $30. 

• Door prizes were won by Don Covey, Trigger and Janie Mullen. 

• The Secretary’s report was approved based on the October newsletter. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by Clay Robinson. Last month’s balance was 

$5,576.38. Deposits of $100 from the Western Ribeye deposit and $150 from 

dues leaves a balance of $5,826.38.  

• The ballets were tallied for the election of the new Board members. With the 

email votes and those in attendance the 2020 Board is: 

➢ Elected Officers 

▪ President – Dave Folk – 260-415-9039 

▪ V. President – Dick Yeager – 812-204-8103 

▪ Treasurer – Vince Anderson – 812-455-4372 

▪ Secretary – Jackie Folk – 260-341-2244 
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2020 Dues 
 

Don’t forget to get your dues 

and membership form in to 

Vince Anderson 

2810 Cypress St. 

Evansville, IN 47711 

 

Reminder: Dues must be  

received before Feb. 29, 2020 

in order to continue to receive 

the newsletter. 
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➢ Appointed Officers 

▪ Car Show Liaison – Dave Mullen – 812-305-5511 

▪ Owensboro Liaison – Don Fraser – 270-929-2620 

▪ 2020 Mini Meet - Eric Miller – 270-222-8527 

➢ Administrators 

▪ Website - Carol Robinson http://sirbrit.com/  

▪ Facebook - Clay Robinson  

• Car Show Liaison – Dave Mullen reported that things are on track for the car 

show. Things that we need to decide in the near future include: marquee, shirt 

design and the Charity. Action: Jackie Folk – provide list of past Charities from 

past newsletters. The Amphitheater that is being built at the show location will 

not impact the show layout per the plans that Dave saw.  

• Mini Meet 2020 – Trigger reported that the website will be up and running by 

the end of the week and the registration forms will also be available by then. 

• New Business 

➢ Changing bi-laws for election process – Discussion about the bi-laws 

requiring a minimum of two nominees for each office. 

➢ Badge bars – Discussion on club interest in having badge bars made up. 

Dave Mullen will check for pricing.  

➢ Car Show Classification – Discussion on expanding categories for car 

show. Actions: a) Clay Robinson - provide list of Land Rovers and Morris 

Minors, b) Trigger – provide list of Minis, c) Dave Mullen – provide 

breakdown from cars from previous shows, d) Al Salhoff – contact 

Louisville car club for their classifications. 

➢ Number of awards at Car Show – A motion was made by Julie Barrow 

and seconded by Dave Folk to reduce the number of awards given in 

each classification. Motion did not pass. 

• Old Business 

➢ 2019 Actions for Mini Meet 2020: 

▪ Assign an Event Treasurer 

▪ Set up a separate checking account 

 

This is a picture of one of the cars I 

saw at the Louwman Museum in The 

Hague. They had many British cars as 

well as American, German and 

others.  

 

This car was the world’s first  

six-cylinder engine, 4-wheel drive and 

4-wheel brake car. 

 

 

http://sirbrit.com/
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Upcoming Events 

Jan. 18, 2020 Monthly Breakfast - 8:30 A.M 

 Dee’s, Owensboro, KY  

Jan. 18, 2020 Swopes Auto Museum – 9:30 A.M. 

 Elizabethtown, KY - Don Fraser is the lead 

Leave from Meijer parking lot behind Burger King on Highway 54 

in Owensboro at 9:30 A.M. Arrive at Museum around 12:00 P.M. 

eastern Time 

Feb. 3, 2020 Hunter Douglas Plant Tour – Meet at 3:30, tour at 4:00 P.M 

Don Fraser is the lead - This is a Plastic Molding, Diecasting, 

Spring Manufacturing, and component assembly plant for the 

world’s largest manufacture of window coverings. Parking at 

the plant can be an issue, so meet at Meijer parking lot off high-

way 54 at 3:30 P.M. and carpool to plant.  

Feb. 3, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 6:00 P.M 

 TBD, Owensboro, KY  

Feb. 10, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00 P.M. 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Feb. 15, 2020 Monthly Breakfast - 8:30 A.M 

 Dee’s, Owensboro, KY 

Mar. 2, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 6:00 P.M 

 TBD, Owensboro, KY 

Mar. 9, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00 P.M. 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Mar. 21, 2020 Monthly Breakfast - 8:30 A.M 

 Dee’s, Owensboro, KY 

Apr. 6, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 6:00 P.M 

 TBD, Owensboro, KY 

Apr. 13, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00 P.M. 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Apr. 18, 2020 Monthly Breakfast - 8:30 A.M 

 Dee’s, Owensboro, KY 

Apr. 25, 2020 Wonderwhip Cruise In – 11-2 P.M. 

 Owensboro, KY 


